
  
 

NAME REDACTED  OBJECT  Submission ID:  216741 

Organisation:  N/A  

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  Redacted 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 11/21/2024 3:07:05 PM 

 
This is clearly not the right site. It is located too close to local residents and the contamination to Sydney's 
drinking water is just not worth it.  

There has been medical research of micro-plastics found in our system and we don't need anymore harm than 
it already is. Please ask Plasrefine to look at other sites better suited with no disruption to the community and 
no connection to Sydney's drinking water. 
 

 




